
				
	

Working	on	the	Railway	
	

• The	March	passenger	count	was	347…	and	one	dog!	
• Trackwork	continues	with	a	few	more	sleepers	being	installed	most	

Saturdays.	A	sag	in	the	Holmes	Wharf	turnout	near	the	old	steam	crane	
and	children’s	playground	has	been	straightened	out.	

• The	Yb	ballast	wagon	is	back	on	its	springs	and	some	‘new’	roller	
bearing	axleboxes.	Brake	gear	is	currently	being	installed.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Wanted:	Club	Secretary	
	
Oamaru	Steam	and	Rail	is	looking	for	a	Secretary.	The	job	involves	taking	
notes/minutes	at	the	monthly	commitee	meeting	and	sending	club	
correspondence	(up	to	2	letters	per	month).			
	
Please	let	Harry	know	if	you	have	an	interest	in	taking	on	this	role	or	have	any	
thoughts	on	who	could	fill	this	position.	
		
	
Come	along	for	a	Cuppa	:		Friday	12th	of	April	–	The	Brydone	
	
Our	next	coffee	morning	will	be	on	Friday,	the	12th	of	April	back	at		"The	
Brydone"	at	the	usual	time	of	around	10.15.	Anyone	is	welcome,	but	please	
contact	Anthea	before	Thursday	the	11th	so	we	can	reserve	tables:	
anthea.oamaru@gmail.com	
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